
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 01:25:16 PM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2020 5:48 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Joey and Brenda Ishida at
Phone: 2084526368
Address: 2800 NW 4th ave
City: Fruitland
State: Idaho

Comment:
We oppose the application for Barlow #2-14. This well is directly above the inlet for our
towns water. Do not put our environment at risk!!
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